
AG8.ii - Application for Renewal of a Street Trading Consent, 
Hannah Waller, Trading as: Pink Flamingo Ice Cream, South Fistral 
Layby. (Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982)

Dear All 

I am writing to inform you that Hannah Waller of Pink Flamingo Ice Cream has 
applied to trade again for 1st April – 31st October 2025, 10am-6pm (as in previous 
years), under the same terms as before, the lay-by on Esplanade Road, Newquay at 
South Fistral beach. From the public toilet to the turning at Pentire Crescent.

I assume you have no objections to Hannah Waller renewing next year. However, 
should you wish to make any comments, please do so by 15 November 2024.

Kind regards

Liz Francis | Licensing Officer
Public Protection | Cornwall Council
Cornwall Council, Licensing, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY


